
Yearbook Portraits (Senior Section) 
 

Our formal senior portraits for the yearbook will be taken here at school on the assigned 
picture day, usually in September. The school photographer will take the yearbook 
portrait free of charge and will be offering packages if you’d like to purchase any prints 
for your family. 
 
Since this is a formal headshot picture, students will be required to dress up as follows: 

● Males - Dress shirt and tie (suit jacket is fine if you wish) 
● Females - A dressy top 

If there is an issue please let us know in advance and we can help provide the required 
attire. 
 
This year we will be asking for seniors to provide an informal shot of only themselves 
instead of a baby photo. This can be a senior photo taken by a professional 
photographer or a school appropriate candid photo. 

Requirements for candid photo: 
● Of the individual only 
● No inappropriate clothing (i.e. no bathing suits, no inappropriate sayings, 

pictures, symbols on clothing) 
● No weapons, drugs, alcohol  
● No inappropriate hand gestures 

 
 
Senior scrolls are linked in the class of 2019 Google classroom. If you’re not a member 
of this classroom please contact Mrs. Denesha for access. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via the information below. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Denesha 
denesha.bethanie@gcsk12.org 
 
Mr. Young 
young.cory@gcsk12.org 
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